
 

Wednesday 17th November 2021 

 

Samaritans Purse Collection 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

This year we are going to be taking part in the Samaritans Purse Collection’s ‘Operation 

Christmas Child Shoebox’. Each class are going to be given two pre-printed shoeboxes, 

one for a boy and one for a girl. 

We are requesting all staff and parents/carers to donate what you can to fill the 

shoeboxes. If each class can fill two shoeboxes, we will have thirty eight all together! 

These will then be dropped off to our local collection centre. 

The leaflet attached to this letter has lots of suggestions from Samaritans Purse 

Collection directly on what would be best to put in the shoeboxes. If you are able to 

donate anything, can it be sent into school by Thursday 25th November 2021. 

We would really appreciate any donation. 

 

Kindest regards, 

Miss L Smith 

Organisational Lead 

Riverside Bridge School 


